
Schuylkill County Commissioners Proclaim April 23-30 as Conservation District Week 

 

 
(left to right): Commissioner Gary Hess, Conservation District Manager Jenna Fehr, and Conservation 

District Chairman Glenn Luckenbill. 
 
On Tuesday, April 18th, Schuylkill County Commissioner Gary Hess presented Schuylkill Conservation 

District with a proclamation celebrating April 23 – April 30, 2017 as Conservation District Week and 

commemorating the great work accomplished by Pennsylvania’s 66 Conservation Districts.  

 


